
Mill Brook Watershed Management committee

10/30/23 minutes, approved 11/20/23

Present:  Prudy Burt, Cindy Mitchell, Kristen Geagan, Bill Wilcox, Julie Pringle, Tim 
Boland

Absent:  David Bouck

Draft minutes of the 9/25/23 meeting were approved without correction, all in favor.

There is a chance that our consultant, Neal Price will be on island the week of 
November 27 or the week of December 11.   While he is coming to meet with Sheriff’s 
Meadow Foundation staff about a project on Black Brook in Aquinnah, he might be able 
to make time to meet with us while on island.   Alternatively, we will try to schedule a 
virtual meeting with him the week of December 4.

Members indicated that Prudy should write Neal and schedule the earliest possible date 
to meet with him, either in person or virtually.   Before any meeting, we should have 
Neal’s estimate of where he is on our project, including a timeline for completion and 
estimate of where we are re costs.

Neal has asked if they can can use our Mill Brook stream flow to inform their work at 
Black Brook.   Prudy will get more information from Neal on relevance of Mill Brook data 
to Black Brook.  

Members finalized the data collection update;   Ollie Becker was able to shorten the 
aerial drone video of Mill Brook; David will work with town hall staff to post this on the 
town website. 

Our next meeting will be on 11/20/23, 5 p.m. on zoom

Submitted by Prudy Burt


